
Highlights of the Session 

May 18, 2020 
 

In response to suggestions by some members of the congregation this feature will 
appear monthly to update the congregation. 
 

At the May 18 meeting, the Session approved the following: 

1. Accepted the resignation of Elder Pat Fors 

2. Approved the criteria presented by WMLA for the reopening of the church 

3. Approved the continued suspension of in person worship until July 26, 2020 

4. Approved a motion to allow professional one-on-one meetings in the church 

5. Gave the Session Debt Reduction Task Force the authority to identify possible 
capital improvement projects for the future 

6. Approved the distribution of $10,000 in COVID-19 Relief Funds as submitted by 
the Mission Team 
 

Submitted by: 
Dick Hilton, Clerk of Session 

Note: If you have any questions please contact me at 239-593-7399 or email 
rah2880101@gmail.com. 
 


